
Dear Ward Member,
This is an update where you can find information on crime and policing within the Purley Oaks & Riddlesdown Area. As your local police 
team our aim is to reduce crime with in the area to make it safer for the community.  
We have set priorities that are discussed at our ward panel meetings which we focus on to reduce crime in the area and provide
reassurance to the members of the ward. Please feel free to contact the team to discuss concerns and/or the statistics.  

Priorities 

As part of our ongoing commitment to tackling crime. 
Here are two of the areas we aim to aim  to prioritise.  

Theft from motor vehicles - In order to prevent this we 
need you all to remain vigilant. We have created a 
crime prevention leaflet on the topic of Theft from 
Motor Vehicle, which is attached. This  has information  
on ways to protect your vehicle and prevention 
advice on Catalytic Converter  Theft. 

Burglary - Our aim is to reassure residents on our ward  
and we will be offering crime prevention advice 
and how to keep your properties and belongings safe, 
see attachment. We are hoping to set up more contact 
points in the coming months so we can give 
everyone burglary prevention advice. Please come 
along to our next contact point to meet officers  and 
find out more. 

If you see any of this please report it via 999, 101 
or online whichever you find easiest. 

Contact point 
09/08/2023 

0900 - 1000hrs 
Café Istasyon, 106 Lower Barn Road, CR8  

Important Notice  

We are looking for members who would like to join our 
ward panel. 

If you are interested,
please make contact with us via our contact details. 

Other News 

• This month saw officers carry out a 3 day plain clothes 

operation to combat theft from motor 
vehicle. This resulted in a number of vehicle stops and 
stop and searches, and all helps towards ongoing 

commitment to tackling Theft from Motor Vehicle 

crimes.

• We hosted a Bike marking event at Riddlesdown 
Common, it was great to meet some of our local 

residents and a total of 22 bikes were marked.

• In relation to speeding issues we had an operation day 

where we were out conducting speed gun checks on 

our ward. If you have any issues relating to speeding 
send us an email and we will add the road to our list.  

Contact Details 

Telephone - 07584186578 

Email - SNMailbox-PurleyOaksandRiddlesdownSNT@met.police.uk 

You can now follow us on NextDoor.co.uk 

If you would like to receive the 

monthly update and get the latest 

statistics and information in 

please email the team and ask to 

be on our mailing list . 

Crime Prevention    Advice 

Business Burglary  
https://www.met.police.uk/cp/crime-prevention/keeping-business-safe-
from-crime/keep-burglars-out-business/ 

Motor Vehicle Crime  
https://www.met.police.uk/cp/crime-prevention/keeping-vehicles-safe/
vehicle-safe-and-sound/ 

Catalytic converter theft  
https://www.met.police.uk/cp/crime-prevention/keeping-vehicles-safe/

catalytic-converter-theft/ 

Report a crime online 
https://www.met.police.uk/ro/report/ocr/af/how-to-report-a-crime/ 




